

The King's CE School Regis Road Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XG

Principal: James Ludlow

## 10th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Reading Sanctuary Room Appeal**

At The King's CE School, we are passionate about reading and we are always working to find alternative sources of funding to help us to update our reading provision. We want to instil a love of reading in all our pupils and in order to achieve this, we need to inspire them with new books and would love to give them a quiet, chill out space to read them, in addition to our library that can be somewhat functional.

We feel that our pupils would really prosper by having a relaxed quiet room where they can sit and read somewhere with a nice, bright comfortable setting. We would like to raise funds for comfortable furniture and new release fiction books.

We are aiming to raise £1500. This money will help us to buy books that we currently do not have, replace well-loved books and keep a reserve to buy new titles that are released as the year goes on. This will ensure the pupils always have something new and exciting to read!

Reading is a skill we take for granted, yet one that is essential for being able to get on in life and aim high. As children grow up, being able to read well not only enables them to discover new facts but also opens them up to a world of new ideas, stories and opportunities we wish to promote this further here at The King's CE School.

To donate, please visit https://supportyourschool.org.uk/the-king-s-ce-school/readingsanctuary-room-appeal It's so quick and easy.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 01902 558333 or email m.grewal@kingswolverhampton.co.uk if you have any questions regarding our fundraising campaign.

Kind regards,

R Morgan Jones Mrs R Morgan-Jones Head of English

> Telephone: 01902 558333 Email: admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk twitter.com/kingsschoolwlv - facebook.com/kingswolverhampton













